
The King’s Chapel is committed to keeping your family healthy 

while worshiping at The King’s Chapel. The King’s Kids Ministry 

will do the following:

• Please keep your kids at home until they are cough free, fever free, 
diarrhea free, vomit free and green snot free for at least 48 hours. 

• Families of multiple children: we encourage you to keep all kids home 
until you have had 48 hours with no one getting sick. 

• We ask everyone to use hand sanitizer at check-in. We are 
encouraging frequent hand washing 

•  We don’t require our workers to wear masks but they are welcome to 
if they so choose. The parents of the children decide if their children 
wear masks. 

• Our rooms are disinfected between uses and all toys and equipment 
that have been used are washed or wiped down to prevent the spread 
of germs. 

• If your child has a continual runny nose that requires being wiped 
multiple times in an hour ( even if it is clear due to allergies and 
teething) please be sensitive and keep them with you so our King’s 
Kids team isn’t subjected to extra germs. 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